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Comments: As a homeowner in the San Juan River Village, I am adamantly opposed to the proposed gravel pit

that's only 1900' from homes. 

 

This gravel pit is far too close to a residential neighborhood-- it will destroy quality of life and property values due

to increased highway traffic (safety concerns); constant, loud, rumbling truck engines that repeatedly scare pets

and wildlife and impair our ability to enjoy our home environs; wildlife will be displaced which endangers the

animals;  vegetation and the ecosystem will be forever changed; and it will lead to the impairment of planned

natural improvements to the area (nature trails, etc.). 

 

Please do not proceed with the gravel pit in this location.

 


